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THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON0 0

April 12, 1967

Dear Hector:

I regret my European Trip delayed my sending
congratulations to you on your appointment
by the President to the National Advisory
Council on Economic Opportunity.

We are fortunate to have your participation
in our nation's effort to combat poverty®

With many good wishes.

Sincerely,

Humrt H. Humphrey

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
401 Peerman Street
Corpus Christi, Texas


